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Fifth Annual Pop’s Run Raises More Than $5,000 for Amyloidosis. 

 
 

Members of the Nassau Wings Motorcycle Club present a check for $5446 to the 

Amyloid Research Team at Boston University School of Medicine (BUSM). The money 

will be used to support the Stem Cell Transplant Unit of the new J. Joseph Moakley 

Building, set to open in summer, 2006. The 60-mile motorcycle ride took place in New 

York in August. BUSM is a leading amyloid treatment and research program in the 

United States. 
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